
Special Bulletin: Upcoming Events

Covid Booster Clinic Today!

A free Covid Booster clinic will take place this afternoon, April 28th, from 4:00 pm to
6:00 pm. Interested parties should bring their Covid cards and any insurance cards.
Please see the flyers below for details.

Wyland Water Challenge Deadline is April 30th

Hillsborough Mayor Shawn Lipani joins mayors across the
country again this year in encouraging residents to take the
Wyland Foundation’s National Mayor's Challenge for Water
Conservation. Water Conservation is critical for a sustainable
future and Hillsborough remains dedicated to supporting
efforts for further education and awareness of initiatives such
as this. Hillsborough placed in 2020 and 2021. Take the
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Pledge and then help Hillsborough earn bonus points for the
2022 Challenge by visiting My Volunteer Water
Project for opportunities to win thousands of dollars in prizes
and possibly even a new Toyota Highlander Hybrid for a
deserving charity.

National Take-Back Day is April 30th

DEA's National Take-Back event, which happens twice
a year, is a safe, convenient and responsible way to
dispose of unused or expired prescription medications.
To participate, bring any unwanted prescription
medication to the police department between the hours
of 10:00 am and 2:00 pm on April 30th. Please do not drop off syringes or liquids.

Video: Safely Disposing of Your Medicine

Doing Your Part: Safe Disposal of Opioids

Combatting the Stigma of Opioid Addiction Webinar

Register to Attend the Salute to Military Service
Breakfast

A l l Township Military Service Personnel, Veterans, and
military spouses are invited to participate in the Salute to
Military Service Breakfast, followed by the parade and
Garden of Honor ceremony. Guests can register for the
breakfast by calling the Recreation Department at 908-369-
4832 or registering at the Recreation Department website.
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Introducing Puppy Yoga

Join us on Friday, May 20th, from 7:00
to 8:00 pm, as we present Doggy Noses
& Yoga Poses at The Township of
Hillsborough Municipal Center on behalf
of BoroSafe to benefit Bully Rescue
Warriors!

More Information

Student Art Show at the Municipal Building

If you have been to the Municipal Building lately, you
might have noticed a colorful, artistic display of talent!
Many of Hillsborough’s students have contributed their
works of art to show here in our hallways. Though there
is artwork already on display, the art show opens

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/dnyp-howls-and-hero-poses-in-hillsborough-township-tickets-325959522707


officially on Thursday, April 28th, and will run until May
27th.
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